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To: SWRCB ' SWRCR EXFCUTIVE
Subject: COMMENT LETTER AB2121 POLICY

The proposed AB2121 policy of the Gualala river is not acceptable to ordinary people who live
here.

The proposed measures would impact in a very negative way the environment and economy of
our coastal communities (Gualala and The Sea Ranch). It is imperative that you revise proposed
policies and consider the economic impact on current water users. As a rural community, we rely
on water to live.

- In fairness to the people that live and work here, we urge the SWRCB to hold regionai heanngs
on the Coast with the RWQCB.

To accomadate this we urge the SWRCB to postpone the closure of public comments from March
26 to June 26, and ask that you postpone the Public hearing on April 27 to a future time.

Sincerely,

Bob and Mary Kadarauch
290 Del Mar Point
The Sea Ranch 95497




